
Anti-Bullying Week
School was a hive of activity for 
Anti-Bullying Week! We kicked off 
by wearing odd socks to celebrate 
our differences. The children all had 
a PSHE lesson around the topic of 
bullying; ranging from looking at what a 
bystander is, to how we can challenge 
stereotypes. All children also attended 
an assembly where we talked about 
how it is everyone’s duty to stand up 
to bullies and to ‘make noise’! 

Year 4 Fundraising for 
SPEAR
Year 4 put on a fantastic cake and toy 
sale to raise money for local charity 
SPEAR, which supports homeless 
people. The children worked tirelessly 
to make as much money as possible 
for this wonderful cause. The sale was 
supported by our Year 6 charity leaders 
and our dedicated Year 4 parents who 
spent their weekend baking! Thanks 
to all of these efforts, we raised a 
whopping £347.82 for SPEAR! 

Year 1 Visit  
Kew Gardens
Year 1 enjoyed a wonderful trip to 
Kew Gardens recently. They started 
with a science workshop where they 
transformed into ‘Kew meteorologists’ 
and became experts on understanding 
how to measure weather, describe 
different weathers and identify the 
changes in the seasons. The children 
explored the beautiful gardens and got 
to choose different plants and flowers 
to add to an art collage which they 
brought home!

Cecil Court Care 
Home Performance
It is never too early to spread some 
Christmas cheer! On 29th November, 
our middle school choir performed at 
our local care home and cheered up 
the elderly residents with an array of 
classic Christmas songs. 
They sang with beautiful actions 
and the residents were incredibly 
grateful for the performance which 
brightened up their afternoon!

Year 5 Trip to  
Tower Bridge
Year 5 recently visited Tower Bridge 
to learn about the forces at play 
and how the bridge was raised. 
The children enjoyed becoming 
engineers and applying their 
scientific knowledge. They designed 
some amazing bridges and learnt 
about the history of the bridge. 
They asked insightful questions and 
worked as a team to construct a 
sturdy and robust bridge. 

For further information on the school 
please contact: admissions.

Keep up-to-date with all our activities 
by following us on:

@kewcollegeprep

Year 3 Remembrance 

Assembly 
During November, the school hosted 
several events to mark Remembrance 
Day, including an assembly led by 
Year 3. The pupils confidently spoke 
about the meaning and importance of 
Remembrance Day. Wreaths created 
across all Infant House classes were 
laid and we held a minute of silence 
following the presentation. The Year 3 
children worked hard and showed great 
resilience to lead their first assembly.
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